## Kentucky Association of School Superintendents 3804 JESSES DOMINION

LEXINGTON, KY 40514

Phone #

270-776-0444

## **Invoice**

\$2,000.00

\$2,000.00

\$0.00

Payments/Credits

**Balance Due** 

Date	Invoice #	
7/1/2021	124683	

Bill To	
Boone County Schools	
8330 US 42 Florence, KY 41042	
Florence, KY 41042	

P.O. No. Terms Net 30

Description	Qty		Price Each	Amount
RASS Annual Membership Dues 2021-2022 - District Superintendent  REMIT ADDRESS CHANGE: KASS 3804 JESSES DOMINION LEXINGTON, KY 40514			2,000.00  RECT: JUN 2 8  BY:	2,000.00 2021
		Tota		

E-mail

kass@kysupts.org

## KENTUCKY ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENTS REMIT CHECKS TO: 3804 JESSES DOMINION LEXINGTON, KY 40514

I hope this correspondence finds you having some time to refresh and ready yourself to embark on a new school year full of hope and renewal after the challenging and remarkable journey we have shared over the last 15 months. While it appears we are nearing the end of the pandemic, the polarized political environment is still a major obstacle for public education. Now more than ever, it is essential superintendents galvanize around a shared voice and vision for education in Kentucky. The <a href="Kentucky Association of School Superintendents">Kentucky Association of School Superintendents</a> is the only professional association that focuses exclusively on supporting Kentucky school superintendents and stands ready to assist you in any way possible. Attached is the invoice for your district's 2021-2021 KASS dues. The KASS Board of Directors believes membership is more important than ever and has a goal of 100% membership of every school district and superintendent in Kentucky. We are stronger together and superintendents must remain united in our efforts on behalf of our children and our schools. Through leadership, and service, KASS partners with Kentucky's superintendents and their districts by:

- Influencing state and federal educational policy and legislation,
- Facilitating professional networking, promoting mentoring and collegial support,
- Providing professional assistance and information,
- Conducting professional conferencing to enhance professional development,
- Sustaining a professional relationship with other professional education organizations to advance the cause of education in Kentucky.

On a personal note, I have great respect for the work you do and have never been prouder of Kentucky's Superintendents than this past year. The difficult times we are in mandates a commitment from you rarely required in other professions. I am honored to serve as your Executive Director and ask you to call on me anytime I can be of assistance.

## Dr. Jim Flynn

Executive Director Kentucky Association of School Superintendents 207 Cambridge Station Road Franklin, KY 42134 270-776-0444

www.kysupts.org

Follow me on Twitter @jimflynnkysupts

